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Elections 
We are looking forward to welcoming new members of staff council at the January 
meeting. There are currently a significant number of seats that remain unfilled, and 
despite recruiting phone calls and email notices there appears to be a lack of desire 
to get involved. Strategies for increasing the visibility and effectiveness of staff 
council remain an issue for our group, and the current leadership is looking to lead 
some brainstorming sessions on possible alternative organization structures. 
 
February Orientation 
Plans are underway for new staff council member orientation that will be held in 
conjunction with our February 17 meeting. This will be a face-to-face meeting with 
our off-site representatives and will follow a breakfast with Chancellor Rogers 7:30-

http://www.alaska.edu/shapingalaskasfuture/listening-sessions/

